
Twilight Meeting at 
Pleasant Run Nursery

September 20, 2024
5:30 pm to 7:00 pm

93 Ellisdale Road
Allentown, NJ 08501

Join Carl Hesselein, President of Pleasant Run Nursery, and Rutgers Cooperative 
Extension for this FREE twilight meeting. We will tour the nursery and discuss best 
management practices for container production of native and low-input plant species.

This twilight meeting will be geared towards growers, landscape professionals, and 
agricultural service providers. 

NJ Pesticide License Recertification Credits PP2(3); 3A(3); 10(3)

To register, contact Cathy Van Benschoten at 732-431-7260 or
Catherine.vanBenschoten@co.monmouth.nj.us
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